27T\

VANDERBILT §7 UNIVERSITY

Spring is all around us! As the weather warms,

flowers blossom, and allergies explode, there are
numerous green events, sustainability
opportunities, and exciting announcements in the
near future that we'd like to share with you.
Additional information about the stories and events
included in this newsletter are available on the

SustainVU website. As a reminder, please become

a fan of our new SustainVU Facebook page and

get up-to-the-minute sustainability news and join
our discussions. Take advantage of these fun
opportunities, and have a very Green Earth Day!

Andrea George, PhD, CHMM, Director

VU Sustainability and Environmental Management
Office (SEMO)

(615) 322-4551 | e-mail | Web site
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Celebrate Earth Day 2010 with
festivals, giveaways, trivia, and
discounts
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Celebrate Earth Day with the
Nashville community at the 9th
Annual Nashville Earth Day

Festival on Saturday, April 17
from 11 AM — 7 PM at Centennial
Park on West End Avenue. Admission to the
festival is free and will feature food and drinks, live
music and entertainment, children’s activities,
workshops, a scavenger hunt, educational
displays, and a Merchant Village where green
products can be purchased. Visit Nashville’s Earth

Day website for more information.

Vanderbilt is celebrating Earth Day on Thursday,
April 22 on Rand Terrace from 11 AM — 2 PM.
Correctly answer a trivia question about
sustainability or guess how many aluminum cans
are in a bale of recycling and win a 100% recycled,
reusable shopping bag from VU’s Sustainability
and Environmental Management Office (SEMO)!
Learn about the Vanderbilt Eco-Dores program
from current Eco-Dore students, who will be giving
away recycling-branded t-shirts, hats, and koozies
courtesy of Coca-Cola. Students Promoting
Environmental Awareness and Responsibility
(SPEAR) will also be distributing information about
the environment. Take advantage of a 10%
discount* at the Vanderbilt Bookstore on all
environmentally-friendly products purchased on
Earth Day, including mugs, cups, water bottles,
products in the “Shop Sustainable” section, and

more!

For more information on things you can do to
celebrate Earth Day, visit EPA’s Earth Day

website.
*Discount cannot be used with any other discount.

Nashville Mayor announces new
environmental office

Mayor Karl Dean recently

announced the creation of an Office
of Environment and Sustainability,

naming Chris Bowles as director.



Bowles was previously an environmental lawyer
with Bass, Berry and Sims and is a graduate of
VU’s Law School. In his new position, Bowles will
manage the implementation of the Mayor’s Green
Ribbon Committee’s report of recommendations
completed last June. The new office will focus on
initiatives such as green building projects,
improvement and expansion of Nashville’'s parks
and greenways and recycling program, and public
transportation improvements. Read the entire
CityPaper article for more information.

Peabody Research Institute
launches paperless data tool for
field studies

The Peabody Research Institute
(PRI) has developed a new data

collection tool, “paperless data
collection,” for field studies using
tablet computers that dramatically reduce data
collection time and effort, speed up analysis, and
reduce costs and environmental impacts.
According to Deanna Meador, PRI research
coordinator, “With this method, the cost savings
will make research dollars stretch much farther,
the environment wins due to the reduction in
paper, and the data can be turned over to the
analysis team more quickly.” Read the entire
MyVU article for more details.
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Green myths debunked

* According to Fortune Magazine, many
Jprogressive institutions, corporations
and households are trying to go green.
Unfortunately, it can often be difficult to
separate accurate environmental
information from fiction. Read through Fortune’s

list of green myths to learn how misinformation

about carbon emissions and offsets, compact
fluorescent bulbs, appliances, warming your car
up, and more can mislead the public.
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For more information on any of these stories,
events and more, visit the SustainVU website at

www.vanderbilt.edu/sustainvu or contact the

Sustainability and Environmental Management

Office at sustainvu@vanderbilt.edu or (615) 322-
2057.




